
From: kksullivan@pepco.com <kksullivan@pepco.com>  
To: #DOE_Notification@pepco.com<#DOE_Notification@pepco.com 
Sent: Thu May 31 16:08:31 2007  
Subject: Notification of Planned 230kV Outage at Potomac River 
Generating Station    
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
 
One of the two new 230kV transmission lines - xxxxx into Potomac River 
substation is scheduled to be energized on Thursday May 31, 2007. This 
circuit will not carry load for the first (2) days after being energized for test 
purposes.  On Saturday June 2, 2007 load will be applied to the circuit 
from the Potomac River substation.   
 
The next planned outage on xxxxx high voltage circuit between Palmers 
Corner Substation and the Potomac River Generating Station is scheduled 
for Sunday, June 3, 2007 and will begin at 4:00 AM with a scheduled return 
date of Saturday, June 9, 2007 at 2:00 PM.  
 
This planned transmission outage is contingent on the availability of Mirant 
generation. PJM will be responsible for ensuring that sufficient on line 
generation resources are scheduled daily to maintain reliable operations of 
the Potomac River area. 
 
This outage is necessary to continue the 230kV reliability upgrades into 
the Potomac River area.     
 
Stephen W. Alexander  
System Operations & Restoration  
Manager Control Room Operations 
Pepco 


